
To learn more, please visit dom.com/NorrisBridge.

Because electricity 
should be as reliable 
as the tides.

Upgrading the Norris Bridge transmission line 
will help meet the Northern Neck’s demand for 
electricity into the future.  
The 52-year-old Norris Bridge line provides power to more than 20,000 
people in Lancaster and Northumberland Counties—as well as to the 
surrounding area in the Northern Neck peninsula. At Dominion, we want to 
ensure the uninterrupted delivery of electricity to this region by rebuilding 
the line. And, as part of our ongoing efforts to keep costs low and reliability 
high, we carefully evaluated many alternatives. Providing safe and reliable 
electricity to the area in an environmentally friendly, cost-effective manner 
has and continues to be Dominion’s steadfast commitment.


